
I am unable to attend the meeting on June  18th when the Oregon’s Joint 
Committee on Transportation is coming to Tillamook.  
Please accept this email as I want to let you know that regional trails, 
especially the Salmonberry Trail, plays a critical role in this rural region by 
providing safe transportation options, supporting local health and wellness, 
and contributing to economic development. The plan as I have seen it sounds 
very well thought out and is a collaborative effort of many different local 
groups. I am very much in favor of this proposal and feel it would be money 
well spent. 
Thank you. 
Terry Folen 

Manzanita resident 
 


